
Monday  28th May  2018                                                  Term  2  –  Week  5
Acting Principal: Mr Mark Wyatt 
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What’s Coming Up? 
Week  5 28 / 5 /18  -  1 / 6 / 18 
Monday – 
Tuesday – Gymnastics 
Wednesday –  
Thursday–  SRE and Music 
Friday - canteen 
 
Week  6 4 / 6  /18  -  8 / 6 / 18 
Monday – 
Tuesday – Gymnastics/ GHS Maths 
Wednesday – GCOPS Rehearsal 
Thursday–  SRE and Music 
Friday – canteen & Assembly 
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 JUNE  BIRTHDAYS 
 

*  Mrs Staples  8th *!*! 
*  Mrs Turner   13th             
     
     

The District Cross Country Carnival was held last Tuesday 22nd May. Well 
done Edward, Claire, Ada, Georgia, Andy & Caitlyn on your effort and 
enthusiasm. 
 

TREC Athletics – the District Athletics Carnival will be held on Tuesday 
12th June. The team is being finalised and we should know by the end of 
this week who will be attending. 
 

The next GCOPS concert rehearsals will be held on Wednesday 6th June 
at the Goulburn East PS hall. Our session will be from 12noon to 1.30pm.  
Apologies that the permission note was not sent home last week. 
Transportation arrangements and teacher availability were being 
finalised. Mr Wyatt will be able to take the students to this rehearsal in 
the bus. Please complete the attached permission note and return it to 
school by Friday this week. 
 

On Thursday 14th June the TREC schools will meet at Tarago PS for a 
‘World of Maths’ day.  This is a whole school excursion. There is a cost 
of $5 per student for this excursion. We will need assistance with 
transport but we will also book the bus if it is required. Please complete 
and return the attached permission note. 
 

TREC excursion to Mogo – a letter and permission note is attached with 
the final information for this excursion. 
 

School photos will be taken on Wednesday 20th June from approx. 
9.30am. The personalised payment envelopes for each child are 
attached as well as a family envelope where required.  Please return 
these to school by Friday 15th June.  
 

When life gives you lemons K-2 know just what to do  -  make lemonade 
and write a poem ! 
 
I see fresh yellow lemons :  I smell 7 lemons on the table  :  I hear the 
lemons fizzing  :  I taste fresh lemons  :  I feel happy.       By Elsie 
 
I see yellow lemons  :  I smell sugar from the hot water :  I hear fizzing in 
the cup  :  I taste sweetness  :  I feel the hard skin of the lemon  By  Mikayla 
 
I see fresh yellow lemons  :  I smell sugar from the staffroom:  I hear 
bubbles popping  :  I taste sweetness  :  I feel like it’s summer   By  Emma 
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EARN & LEARN 
Remember the Woolies stickers we collected last year ?  
Well we have finally received the items ordered. It is a 
terrific assortment of resources for use across all subjects. 
Thank you to all our families, friends and community for 
their support. 
 

 
 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

• 6th June  - GCOPS rehearsal  
• 12th June - District Athletics Carnival  
• 14th June - World of Maths @ Tarago 
• 20th June - Schools Photos  
• 28th June – TREC Sharing Day @ Collector 
• 5th  & 6th July – Mogo Excursion 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to last week’s award recipients. 
Principal’s Award:- Micah Taylor 
K-2 Class Awards:- Keiralea De Bruin  &  Ashton Warby 
3-6 Class Awards:- Bronwyn Smithers  &  Ada Lisonbee 
Gold Cards:- Mikayla Lumsdon  &  Elsie Dougall 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

FRIDAY CANTEEN 
Megan & Serenity had so much fun they are going to do 
canteen lunch and recess again this Friday.  This week the 
menu includes ham & pineapple pizza muffins, as well as 
cake/slice and a popper drink for recess. The cost per 
student will be $5.  Please send this to school in a sealed 
envelope or ziplock bag with your child’s name clearly 
marked by Wednesday so that Megan can calculate items 
to be purchased/cooked. Orders are placed in the timber 
box on the table in the Office Entry.   Thank you to the 
parents who were able to make cakes/slice for recess last 
week. It was very much appreciated. 
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